
Dear Students and Families,
It is really important that you continue to learn and strengthen your math

skills over the summer! It will help prepare you for the school year and help ensure
you do not forget anything you learned this year. Research shows that students can
lose up to 2.6 months of math learning during the summer months. Research also
shows that just 2 hours of work each week in math can help prevent this summer
learning loss. It is incredibly important that you complete your summer math work.

This summer, your job will be to complete the Khan Academy “Getting
Ready for 7th Grade” lessons. The link for these lessons is on your Google
Classroom Homebase and you can also find it by logging into khanacademy.org.
DO NOT TRY TO DO THIS WORK IN ONE DAY! Spread it out over the whole
summer. Below is our suggested timeline for you.

Topic Complete By

Get Ready for Negative Number Operations 7/2

Get Ready for Fractions, Decimals, and Percentages 7/16

Get Ready for Rates and Proportional Relationships 7/30

Get Ready for Equations, Expressions, & Inequalities 8/13

Get Ready for Geometry 8/20

Get Ready for Statistics and Probability 8/27

Make sure you complete all the videos, questions and quizzes to get full
credit. You must earn a score of 80% in order for the assignment to count. This
work canl be counted as your first grade of Trimester 1 next year. Completion of all
assignments are due at the starting strong conferences.

If you have any questions about your work, first check google classroom. If
you still have questions, reach out to Ms. Green at d.green@wissahickoncharter.org.
Have a great summer!
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